
  

   

TOWN OF SUDBURY  

Medical Reserve Corps  
  

275 Old Lancaster Road  
Sudbury, MA 01776  

(978) 440-5479  
The Sudbury Medical Reserve Corps will hold a Meeting on Tuesday May 19th, 2015 @ 6:30pm in the 
DPW Building, Conference Room, 275 Old Lancaster Road, Sudbury.  

  

 May 19th, 2015    

AGENDA  
  

6:30-6:45:   
  Introduction and Registration 

6:45-7:30:   

           Meet and Greet members light dinner served 

Application, CORI, SORI, Badges 

       7:30-8:15:   
MRC Orientation with Cathy Corkery Region 4A 

Coordinator 

8:15-8:30:   
Wrap up and future trainings discussion 

      

  

  

  

Meeting will be held at the DPW building, conference room located at 275 Old Lancaster Road.  

Disclaimer:  

These agenda items are those reasonably anticipated by the Chair which may be discussed at the 

meeting. Not all items may in fact be discussed and other items may also be brought up for 

discussion to the extent permitted by law. Items may not be discussed in the order listed or at the 

specific time estimated.  

  


